
Town of Seymour 
Parks Commission 

Special Meeting - May 30, 2017 

Members Present: Bob Lang, Gary Popielasz, Bill Paecht, Bill Sawicki, Mike 
Gargano 
Guests: TJ Piscitelli - Mudcats, Henry Rondon - Mudcats, Rich Licursi - CT 
Dodgers 

Meeting was called to order at 7:03 PM by Bill Paecht 

Field usage issues & conflicts were discussed affecting Babe Ruth, CT 
Dodgers, & the Mudcats. The following points were made 

• Importance of using fields to their full capacity 
• Seymour Babe Ruth has priority at French Park but will allow other 

teams to use the field when available 
• Each coach has to be aware of the days & times they have fields 
• SMS baseball field has drainage problems which will be alleviated in 

the fall. In the meantime, small amounts of Turface can be used to 
dry up small areas 

Motion to adjourn at 7:22 by Bill Sawicki, znd Gary. All in favor. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Bob Lang 
Secretary, Parks Commission 


